

Christian Heritage Academy

1100 East 42nd Street, Brooklyn, NY 11210 Phone: (718) 377-5682 Fax: (718) 338-9870 E-mail: info@cha-ny.org Website: www.cha-ny.org

"Every Student A Scholar"

May 19, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 12 Students,

Although information about graduation activities was given and/or emailed at the beginning of the school year, we thought it would be helpful to send you this reminder:

- Wednesday, June 14th, 7:00 p.m. Baccalaureate Service at Christian Heritage Church, 4121 Avenue J, Brooklyn, NY 11210. Because we are a Christian school, this service of thanksgiving and prayer for our high school seniors is mandatory for all Grade 12 students, who should wear their Chapel Day uniform. We are also encouraging all the parents/guardians of the Grade 12 students to attend. During this service, one or more of our seniors may share a brief message or testimony of what God has done in their lives.
- Saturday, June 17th, 10:00 a.m. 2017 Commencement at Bethesda Healing Center, 167 East 98th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11212. Students must arrive by 9:15 a.m.

We are asking that you follow the dress code below for our 2017 Commencement:

- **Ladies** Please dress modestly. The following styles are not permitted: strapless, halter, one strap, high splits, low cut, cut out sides or back, tight fitting or mini-dresses.
- **Gentlemen** Wear a suit if possible or dress pants with a shirt and tie. Hats, caps, sneakers and flashy suits are not permitted.

We endeavor to maintain a high standard in all that we do at our school so we want to continue the same tone of modesty that we are teaching our students at Christian Heritage Academy. If you are in doubt about the appropriateness of your child's attire, please check with the office. We look forward to seeing you at these events where we will celebrate God's faithfulness to all of us.

Sincerely,

Clive Earle

Mr. Clive Earle, Principal